203 438-6953

RAY PHELAN gy

81 BARRY AVENUE
RIDGEFIELD, CONN. 06877 Jan° 8’ 1971"

At A

Mr Louis Fossi
First Selectman
Town 0 Ridgefield Conn
Dear Mr. Fossi:

This is to confirm our conversation regarding a
problem at the town golf course., I have the job of finding a
suitable way to cross the swamp between the 16 th green and the
17 th +tee., During the recent 4 inch rain we had ( Dec., 17 ) I
visited the area and found that water was bgcked up to a depth
of 30 inches. In checking for the back up I found that two road
ways were built in the development directly south. A new road has
recently been built with two culverts and another further south
was built about 4 years ago with one culvert. The older road seems
to be responsible for this back up.

Unless this condition is taken care of very soon
we are not going to be able to build the mecessary pathway across
the swamp . This will delay the opening of the golf course and
create a financial hardship .

Sincerely

Ce.Ray Phelan
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